
 

 

 

 

 

13th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You may already have heard about a road traffic accident that occurred earlier today, involving a 

student from another school. Sadly, we have been told the very heartbreaking news that the student 

has died, and that they were a former pupil of Shobnall Primary & Nursery School. 

I have informed the staff, who are understandably very shocked and upset by this news, as many of 

us worked with them and know the family well. Although no relations attend our school currently, 

some of you may have long lasting friendships with the family and we felt it was important for you to 

know. We have not informed the children, but should they see or hear anything related to this tragic 

incident, within the community or wider media, we want you to know that we have a wide range of 

support available as and when required. Please reach out to us if you need to. 

Our thoughts, at this very tragic and sad time, are with the family, and their friends, and we want 

them to know that everyone here is very much thinking of them. I am sure that you will join everyone 

at Shobnall Primary & Nursery School in sending our deepest condolences. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David Adams 

Headteacher 

Shobnall Primary & Nursery School 

 

 

 

 

 


